
 

City of Grand Forks 

NOTICE OF INTENT UNDER THE CANNABIS CONTROL AND LICENSING ACT 

APPLICATION FOR A NON-MEDICAL CANNABIS RETAIL STORE LICENCE 

An application has been received by the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch (LCRB) from 
“Quantum 1 Cannabis Corp.” for a non-medical cannabis retail store licence at 
“317 Market Avenue” 

 

Applicants Proposed Hours of Operation 
 

Monday to Sunday 9:00 am to 11:00 pm 
 

A Public Hearing will be held on March 11, 2019 at 6:00 pm in the Council Chambers at City 
Hall, 7217 – 4th Street. 

A package, containing details of this application and supporting documentation, may be 
inspected between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday (excluding 
holidays) until March 11th, 2019 at City Hall, 7217- 4th Street. 

Residents, tenants and owners of businesses may comment on this proposal in writing to: 
Manager of Development, Engineering & Planning 

City of Grand Forks, 7217-4th Street, Grand Forks, BC, V0H 1H0 
 

PETITIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED 

To ensure the consideration of your views, your letter must be received on or before  
“February 27, 2019” 

Your name(s) and address must be included in your letter. 

Please note that your comments may be made available to the applicant or local government 
officials where disclosure is necessary to administer the licensing process. 


